
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Tuesday 

June 10, 2025 

 

 
• There will be a brief library club meeting at nutrition break to sign up for tomorrow’s trip to Torquay. 

We need at least 5 people confirmed to go in order for this trip to take place.  
• Baby birds - please do not touch any animals on our school grounds. If you see any baby birds, 

please leave them alone.   
• Today is our last CC day. We will be dismissing students at 11am. If you are in grade 6 or 7 and 

staying, please bring all your items including your lunch and work materials to the library.  All 
students in grade 8, please go to the art room at 11am if you are staying. You will also need to bring 
with you your lunch, your school work and anything else you need. Teachers, please remember to 
use our google drive to add any students who are staying and their assignments. 

 


